
JUSTEA OPENS IN THE TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

 

 
Shown from L-R: Town Councilman Paul Ruggiero, Justea Boba Bar Owner Ariana Sanchez, Deputy Town 

Supervisor & Councilman Scott Manley, and Town resident Dwayne Jordan. 

 

On May 3rd, Justea Boba Bar held a Grand Opening event to celebrate the opening of their new 

location in the Newburgh Mall at 1401 NY-300 in the Town of Newburgh.  Justea serves a variety 

of drinks including Iced Matcha, Fruit Tea, Milk Tea, and Recharge Drinks (such as Red Bull). 

 

During the event, Deputy Town Supervisor & Councilman Scott Manley and Town Councilman 

Paul Ruggiero presented a Certificate to the Owner Ariana Sanchez to welcome Justea Boba Bar 

to the Town of Newburgh.  Town resident Dwayne Jordan was also present. 

 

Town Supervisor and the Town of Newburgh Town Board welcome Justea Boba Bar to the Town 

and wish them success in their endeavors. 
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